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Welcome
Spring is almost here!  In this month’s newsletter we will share some tips for welcoming in spring!  If you have any questions or have a topic you would like to hear about please contact our staff at 630-365-9599 or you can contact us via email at 3lburn@sbcglobal.net

With the change of the season, our thoughts turn to Easter celebrations, spring cleaning and home improvement projects.  This can include some springtime hazards for your pets. 

Easter treats and decorations 
Keep lilies and candy away from pets, chocolate is toxic to cats and dogs, and lilies can be fatal if ingested by cats. Also, kitties love to nibble on colorful plastic grass, which can lead to an obstructed digestive tract, severe vomiting and dehydration. 

Also, although baby bunnies and chicks are extremely adorable, please do not buy them, they grow up fast and need very specialized feeding and care. 
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Screen your house

Most of us like to open our windows to welcome in the spring breezes.  Unfortunately this can also put pets at risk, especially cats, which could jump or fall through unscreened windows.  Be sure 
to install snug and sturdy screens in all of your windows.  

Buckle up your pets

Most dogs love to feel the wind on their faces, but allowing them to ride in the beds of pickup trucks or stick their heads out of moving cars is dangerous.  

Flying debris and insects can cause inner ear or eye injuries and lung infections, and abrupt stops or turns can cause major injury or worse.  Pets riding in a car should always be secured in a crate or wearing a seatbelt harness designed especially for them.  If you have a pet loose in your car and you have to suddenly stop or get hit by another vehicle, they act as a projectile and can be seriously hurt or even worse killed. 

Spring cleaning

Spring cleaning is a tradition in many households.  Be sure to keep all cleaners and chemicals out of your pet’s reach.  Almost all cleaning products, including natural ones, contain chemicals that may be harmful to pets.  Read and follow label directions for proper use and storage.  
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Home improvement

Products such as paint, mineral spirits and solvents can be toxic to your pets and can cause severe irritation or chemical burns.  Carefully read all labels to see if the product is safe to use around pets.  Also be cautious of other hazards including nails, staples, insulation, blades and power tools.  It would be best to confine your pet to a safe area away from home improvement projects.  

Gardening projects

Fertilizers, insecticides and herbicides keep our plants and lawns healthy and green, but their ingredients may be dangerous if your pet ingests them.  Always store these products in out of the way places and follow label instructions carefully.  Many popular spring time 

plants are also highly toxic to pets and can prove fatal if eaten.  Also check the ingredients in mulch, cocoa mulch is poisonous to pets also.   The Organic fertilizer does not mean pet safe.  Following is a do it yourself pet and people friendly weed killer:
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p o 1 gallon white vinegar
e 2 cups Epsom salts
o Y% cup Dawn'dish soap %
(the original blue works best)

Spray in the morning after the &
dew has evaporated, and by .
dinner time...weeds are gone! ¥
-

—from "Springtime pet safety," by Denise Fleck at https://www.petsit.com/spring-pet-safety-tips
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Seasonal allergies

Like us, pets can be allergic to foods, dust, plants, and pollens.  Allergic reactions in dogs and cats can cause itching, sniffling and sneezing.  Many dogs will scratch their ears or chew on their feet.  

Annoying little pests

Along with spring also come the bugs! Make sure your pet is on year round heartworm preventative as well as flea and tick control.  

Pet I.D.

Warmer weather means more trips to the park, longer walks and more chances for your pet to wander off and get lost!  Make sure your dog or cat has a microchip for identification and wears a tag imprinted with your address and phone number.  Also, please be sure to keep your registration for your pet’s microchip up to date.  If you move, change your contact number, etc., you must contact the company that manufactured your pets microchip and give them your current information.  Otherwise, if your pet is lost the correct information will not come up and the company will not know how to get in contact with you
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If you have any questions or comments, please email us at 3lburn@sbcglobal.net or call 630-365-9599!   If you have a subject you would like covered in our newsletter         please let us know!       



